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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PUPIL TEXTBOOKS AND INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS 

 
Be advised that on September 8, 2021, the HUMBOLDT COUNTY 
BOARD OF EDUCATION will hold a public hearing on the sufficiency 
of pupil textbooks and instructional materials in the Humboldt County 
Office of Education’s special education programs, and court and 
community schools pursuant to the requirements of the Pupil Textbook 
and Instructional Materials Incentive Program, Education Code Sections 
60117-60119.  The hearing will be held during the regular meeting in 
the Humboldt County Office of Education Board Room, 901 Myrtle 
Ave., Eureka, CA 95501 at 3:00 p.m.  Parents, teachers, community 
members, and bargaining unit leaders are encouraged to participate. 
 
 
Humboldt County Board of Education 
Chris Hartley, Secretary 
 


